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DATES 

June 

Friday 10th   Rainbow Cake Sale 

Monday 13th   PE Week 

Friday 17th  Year 4 Cake Sale 

Saturday 18th  Summer Fair 

Friday 24th   Bramble Cake Sale 

July 

Friday 8th   Colour Run 

Friday 22nd   Break up for Summer 
 

June School Meals 
We are lucky to be hosting two events during the 

week commencing Monday 20th June 2022 as 

follows:- 

 

 Tuesday 21st June - Rocktopus Music Group 

 Friday 24th June - Wassail Theatre Group 

 

Due to the school hall being out of action for both 

these days it will not be possible to provide a hot 

lunch and all meals are being replaced by a Cheese 

sandwich packed lunch. 

 

If you have paid for a hot meal and would prefer 

to provide your child(ren) with your own packed 

lunch and receive a refund for these days please 

email office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk and provide 

your child(s) name and class. 

 

If your child is in receipt of a universal free 

school meal and you would prefer to provide your 

own packed lunch then please log onto ParentPay 

and cancel your meal online. If you have any issues 

cancelling please contact the school office for 

support.  Thank you. 

 

PE Week 13th – 17th June 
Next week is PE week which we are all really 

looking forward too.  During the week the 

children will have the opportuinity to take part 

in different sporting activities including 

Rugby, Dance, Olympic sports and Sports Day. 

 

We would like to 

invite parents 

(younger siblings are 

also invited to watch) 

to come and cheer 

their child(ren) on for their Sports Day 

races.  Please bring your own blanket or seat 

to sit on.  The races will start promptly at the 

times given.  We really hope you will be able 

to join us. 

 

 Holly and Bramble 

Monday 13th June, 1.45pm-3pm. 

 Pine and Gorse 

Tueday 14th June, 1.45pm-3pm. 

 Sunshine and Rainbow 

Wednesday 15th June, 2.00pm-2.45pm 

 Jasmine and Poppy 

Thursday 16th June, 1.45pm – 3pm 

 Oak and Maple 

Friday 17th June, 2pm-3pm 

 

Please can the children wear their PE kit to 

school everyday during our PE week.  If you do 

not have enough PE tops your child could wear 

their white polo underneath their school 

jumper. Thank you for your continued support.  
We may need to postpone sports day events dependent 

on weather conditions. 
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Silver Coin Challenge 

Winner 
The Friends of Trinity First School would 

like to say a huge thank you to everyone who 

brought in silver coins to fill up their class 

bottles.  Together, you all raised an amazing 

£897.36 which is absolutely fantastic. 

 

But the class winner is…… 

JASMINE who will receive a 

little treat. 

 

Well done everyone. 
 

 
Volunteers Wanted 

If you could spare an hour or two to help the 

FOTFS at the Summer Fair, please email 

tsafrome@yahoo.com  
 

 
Please note all tickets must be purchased 

in advance by 18th June. 

Tickets will be on sale in the playground 

after school today (Friday 10th June) 

Ticket price includes free colour pack and 

race headband. 
You will NOT be permitted to race without your 

ticket and appropriate eyewear (sunglasses/goggles). 
 

Rainbow Class Cake Sale 
Today (Friday 10th June) 

 

after school in the main playground. 

Please bring your own containers! 
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Weekly Art 

 
Sonia Boyce, OBE RA, is a British Afro-

Caribbean artist who gained prominence during 

the Black Cultural Renaissance of the 1980s. 

Boyce was awarded the prestigious Golden Lion 

prize at the Venice Biennale 2022 for the 

work Feeling Her Way. Her work frequently 

addresses Black representation, hope, 

pervasive racism, and the experience of being 

Black in a white society through paint, pastels, 

collage and caricature. 

Thinking points: Expressions, texture, 

patterns, colour, family 

Look and think about: 

 The expressions on their 

faces. 

 The texture, patterns and 

colour used. 

 The family. 
 

 

 

 

Music Listening 

In the Hall of the Mountain King by Edvard 

Grieg - CBBC 

Grieg's music is brought to life with a 

mysterious animated introduction. Grieg's 

music drew on the Norwegian folk tunes of his 

homeland. He wrote many songs and piano 

miniatures. 

 

This term we are introducing the children to 

some amazing pieces through BBC Ten Pieces 

and this is the first piece they are looking at.  

Children may recognize the music from the 

Alton Towers adverts!  Have a look and explore 

online as there are many amazing videos to 

watch and talk about with your child. 

~Happy Listening~ 
 

Year 4 Class Cake Sale 
Friday 17th June 

 

after school in the main playground. 

Please bring your own containers! 
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Governor Vacancy  
 
Our governing body is made up of 

volunteers who are parent 

governors, foundation governors, 

staff governors and co-opted (sometimes referred to 

as community) governors.  We currently have a 

vacancy for a co-opted governor, who may be a parent 

at school, or from the wider community.  It is a 

brilliant opportunity to play an important part in 

school life and an opportunity to develop new skills. 

 

Governors are responsible for deciding the 

framework for the development of the school and 

monitoring whether it is achieving its aims and 

objectives.  We also assist with the appointment of 

staff, make decisions on the upkeep of the buildings 

and grounds, set the budget for the school and 

monitor how the money is spent. 

 

With a key part of the board's role focusing on the 

setting and monitoring of the budget we would ideally 

be interested in anyone who has a background in 

finance/accounting in addition to having: 

1. Enthusiasm for the school and for children’s 

education; 

2. The time for meetings, visits and training (the 

Governing Board meets 10 times a year on 

Tuesdays at 4.30); 

3. The ability to see the wider issues i.e. the 

interests of all the pupils in the 

school. 

As a Governor you would have access to training to 

help build on existing skills or to develop new ones to 

help you in your role.  

 

If you are interested in applying for the role and 

would like to find out more then please feel free to 

contact janice.sledge@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk or 

jane.rose@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 
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